Announcement of Mae Jo Town Municipality
Subject: Mae Jo Town Municipality’s Declaration of Honest Intention
and "No-Gift" Policy
Fiscal Year 2024
Mae Jo Town Municipality is a state administrative entity committed to
promoting good governance. In our endeavor to maintain trust and confidence among the
public, we are dedicated to delivering services with utmost transparency across all areas.
This commitment extends to actively preventing corruption and conflicts of interest. In line
with this policy, the Mae Jo Town Municipality is proud to announce the implementation of a
'No-Gift' policy. We will decline any gifts and benefits offered by any parties, while, prior and
after performing duties, regardless of the intention behind them. (The exception is given to
items in which their value is under THB 3,000 (the regulations by of the Office of the Prime
Minister on receiving gifts, BE 2565 and by the Announcement of the National Anti-Corruption
Commission). This policy is a crucial part of our anti-bribery and anti-corruption measures and
reinforces our commitment to fairness and impartiality in service provision. We appreciate your
understanding and support for this policy, which is essential in upholding the integrity and

transparency of our operations.

It is hereby announced and to adhered to all.

This announcement is made on December 25T 2023
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Mr. Prayad Songkham

Mayor of Mae Jo Town Municipality



